From: Shiloh Flagg <shiloh.flagg.realtor@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, January 25, 2021 3:11 PM
To: sbcob
Subject: Open Up Santa Barbara County

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Good afternoon,

Please open up our county. Businesses are suffering, and
could close indefinitely under these circumstances.

Schools need to reopen. Children are suffering not
socializing or being in a school room setting. Parents are
teaching, not working, and this is financially draining.

We all need to let this pandemic run its course.
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Kind regards

MODERNBROKER

Lontral Comet

* PLEASE "cc" my Transaction Coordinator on all
correspondence priscilla.solorio@transactly.com and my Administrative
Assistant ksheridan.re@gmail.com
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- Please rate you experience with my team on Yelp. Google. Facebook & Zillow
- Please follow my business on social media and tag me on any work performed!



